

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

Los Angeles 22 March 2016

Mr. Steve C.C. Hsia Director General Taipei Economic and Cultural Office in Los Angeles 3731 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 700 Los Angeles, CA 90010

Dear DG Hsia,

Thank you for your letter dated February 29, 2016 and sent to our ex-CEO Fadi Chehade. In my capacity as interim CEO of ICANN, I am writing with regard to the designation of Chinese Taipei in the Chinese version of the minutes of ICANN's Dublin meeting of October 2015.

I would like to confirm that the designation "Chinese Taipei -中华台北" will continue to be used in all ICANN/GAC documentation, including minutes, communiques and the ICANN website. Consultations with the GAC informed me that a response was sent from the GAC secretariat to Ms. Judy Ying-Ming Wong, at your Consulate, dated 22 February 2016 on this same matter. I note that the GAC Secretariat has corrected the Chinese version of the GAC minutes in Dublin as you requested.

With our best Regards,

Akram Atallah

Interim President and CEO

ICANN

Singapore